
 

 

 

     Welcome Back 

This “Fun Newsletter” is designed just for ​YOU.​ We hope you are all well and staying safe 

during this unusual time. The idea of this newsletter is to stay in touch and put together a 

few snippets for you to try at home. Enjoy!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



GALLERY 
 

  

 

 

 

Pupils from Apple and Oak class showing the four seasons in 

lots of different ways  

 

 

Ava - completing her phonics, with a cup of tea! 

  Happy Birthday Isaac 

 

                                           

Thanks Kaja, Paige, Zoe, Lily, Rico, Ava, Theon and Isaac  


